
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
   Circular 22-059/J06 

19th November, 2022 
Dear Parents, 

Circular on “Project RAILWATCH” 

To enhance students' civic awareness, promote rail safety and help the Police Force to 
disseminate anti-crime messages, our school arranges students to participate in the "Project 
RAILWATCH" organized by the Hong Kong Police Force Railway District, visiting Tsing Yi 
Super Operations Control Centre and Railway Tsing Yi Police Control Room, and distributing 
crime prevention leaflets at Tsing Yi MTR Station. Details are as follows: 

  
For enquiries, please contact Ms. Wong Chuk Kwan or Mr. Zhong Hui. 
 
 

         Yours faithfully, 
____________________ 

                   Chow Kim Ho 
                   Principal 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 22-059/J06 < Please return it Mr. Zhong Hui via the class teacher > 
Circular on “Project RAILWATCH” 

 
Dear Principal, 
 

I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the “Project RAILWATCH”. 
 
 * My child □ will participate in this activity and □ go home on his/her own. 

□ be picked up by a parent. 
 

  .□ will not participate in this activity. 
 
Student’s Name:               (    )             Parent’s Signature:                  

Class:                                              Date:                  
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 

Date 26th November, 2022 (Saturday) 
Assembly Time 14:30 
Dismissal Time 18:00 

Assembly & 
Dismissal Point School 

Venue Tsing Yi MTR Station 
Dress Code School winter uniform 

Fee Free of charge 

Quota 10 (If the activity is oversubscribed, the school will arrange the list of 
participants by drawing lots accordingly) 

Remarks 

1. Our school teacher will accompany students during the activity and 
bring them to the venue and return to school with them on foot. 

2. Participants must receive two doses of COVID-19 vaccine for 
more than 14 days. In general, a person who has been infected 
with COVID-19 requires one less dose of COVID-19 vaccine than 
others.  


